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Notice of Possible Quorum

This notice has been posted to notify the public that a quorum of the Pflugerville Community 

Development Corporation (PCDC) Board of Directors may be in attendance and participate in 

discussions at the following event:

Pflugerville Chamber of Commerce

Business First Quarterly Breakfast

Typhoon Texas

18500 TX-130 Service Rd

Pflugerville, TX 78660

Wednesday, October 30, 2019

7:15a.m.

Attendance By Other Elected or Appointed Officials:

It is anticipated that members of other city board, commissions and/or committees may attend 

the event in numbers that may constitute a quorum of the other city boards, commissions 

and/or committees. Notice is hereby given that the meeting, to the extent required by law, is 

also noticed as a meeting of the other boards, commissions and/or committees of the City, 

whose members may be in attendance. The members of the boards, commissions and/or 

committees may participate in discussions which occur at the meeting, but no

action will be taken by such in attendance unless such item and action specifically provided 

for on an agenda for that board, commission or committee subject to the Texas Open 

Meetings Act.

This is to certify that a copy of this notice was posted on the bulletin board located at the City 

Municipal Building on October 22, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. pursuant to Section 551.041 Government 

Code.

Amy Madison

Executive Director
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